

Confirmation of Intent to Continue

January 14, 2016

Dear Mill Falls Parents/Guardians,

Since early January, we have been receiving applications for our upcoming 2016 Lottery, which will be held on March 15th.

We are writing to you now to ask about your plans for your child/children for next year.

As you know, once a student is enrolled at Mill Falls, they do not need to enter the lottery again.

However, in order to reserve a space for your child for the 2016/17 school year, please select one of the two choices below, sign the form and **return this form to Mill Falls by January 29, 2016.**

Please be sure to return a form for EACH of your children currently enrolled at Mill Falls.

Child's Name	
Entering Grade in 2016/17 school year	
☐ To the best of my knowledge at this time, my check School in the 2016/17 school year.	nild plans to attend Mill Falls Charter
 □ We regret to inform you that my child will NOT in the 2016/17 school year. Reason for not returning: 	<u> </u>
	Date
Parent Signature <u>(required)</u>	
Parent Name (please print)	

Enrolling other siblings in the 2016 Lottery?

Please visit http://millfalls.org/2016-lottery-information/ for lottery information and application materials. If you need a paper application, please call the school office (603.232.5176).

Remember, if you have another child or other children currently on our wait list, <u>please do not enter</u> him/her/them in the 2016 Lottery.

As per our sibling preference policy permitted by charter law, if a spot is available for a sibling of a *currently enrolled student*, that spot will be granted, if not, your other child/children will be added to the existing sibling wait list, according to their grade level.

If you have any questions please email Admissions@millfalls.org or call the office at 603.232.5176. Thank you!

- The 2016 MFCS Lottery Team